Dear Blythe Park PTA Members:

Can you believe the school year is almost over? Before we depart for summer vacation, please take a couple of minutes and read the attached PTA Membership Letter and Volunteer sign up. During the summer months, the PTA Board will be planning for the 2016-2017 School Year.

During the 2015-2016 school year, your support and time allowed the Blythe Park PTA to sponsor and staff the Ice Cream Social, Fun Fair, Swim Party, Halloween Play, Field Days, One Book/One Child Program, Bulls/White Sox Field Trip, and Zoo Field Trip, to name just a few.

Please complete your **2016-2017 PTA Membership Information Packet**. For the 2016-2017 school year, the PTA Membership/School Directory package will be \$10.00 the District School calendars will be on-line this year. *Please make checks payable to Blythe Park PTA and return them to school by Friday, September* 2nd.

Again, this year we are going to do the **Direct Donation Fund**, with a suggested Donation of \$100.00 per family. In January of 2017, we will review the amount that has come in and like this past year, cut some Fundraiser from our calendar if the Direct Donation fund is supported. When you pay your membership dues, you may also include a check for the Direct Donation or if you pay on-line there will be an option there as well.

To complete registration and volunteer forms by hard copy, follow the steps below:

- **Registration Form** Compete this form with your information as you would like it to appear in the Blythe Park School Directory
- Volunteer Interest Form- Complete this form by checking your volunteer interest (Chair/Co-Chair or Committee) for the upcoming school year. If you would like to volunteer but unsure about your availability, please mark that box so we can follow up with you during the year.
- You will receive confirmation of your volunteer assignment via e-mail.
- Enclose Registration Form and Volunteer Interest Form in the PTA Membership Envelope
- Return the attached PTA Membership Envelope and payment to the school office by Friday,
 September 2nd

If you have any question, please call me at 773-680-5256 or e-mail: Meaghanm5@gmail.com

Thank you

Meaghan Mathews Blythe Park PTA President

Blythe Park PTA Registration Form

Please complete this form, enclose it in the attached PTA membership envelope and return it to Blythe Park School by Friday, September 2nd.

The information you provide below will be used for PTA communication in the following areas:

- To prepare the 2015-2016 Blythe Park School Directory.
- For distribution of the PTA weekly e-mail newsletter, "Blythe Park Happenings". Your e-mail address will remain confidential and will not be shared with others. It will only be printed in the school directory.

Student's Name	Fall 2016 Grade
Student's Name	
Student's Name	Fall 2016 Grade
Student's Name	
Parents'/Guardians' Names:	
Address(es):	
Telephone Number(s):	
check here if you DO NOT wa E-mail(s):	nt your telephone number listed in the directory
check here if you DO NOT want your E-MAIL listed in the directory	

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM, ENCLOSE IT IN THE MEMBERSHIP ENVELOPE, AND RETURN IT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY, SEPTMBER $2^{\rm ND}$.